
 

Well, my good friends at Foxwood, our 2014 Bocce Tournament  comes to a 
close.  Everyone enjoyed our awards dinner where we handed out trophies 
to our top teams & enjoyed good food.  Tom Van Riper & I will be stepping 
down next year and Paul Spina & Carlo Pecoraro will be taking our place.  
We want to thank all who helped us through the years.   

Joe Spano, #97 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2014 Bocce Awards Dinner 


